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this three volume work presents the proceedings from the 19th international ship and offshore structures
congress held in cascais portugal on 7th to 10th september 2015 the international ship and offshore
structures congress issc is a forum for the exchange of information by experts undertaking and applying
marine structural research the aim of expertisation and democracy in europe provides a much needed account
of the role and re organisation of expertise and expert knowledge in europe and the european union in a
broad range of policy spheres contributing to the debate triggered by the recent crises it brings novel
perspectives to debates on technocracy and our understanding of the relations between knowledge experts
and democracy the book explores and assesses new and old linkages between knowledge expertise and
democracy and expands and deepens the current debates by addressing questions such as what is the role of
expertise in europe how is knowledge of different kinds embedded in and decisive for democratic practice
in contemporary democracies how are we to assess recent transformations of the expert citizens and
government civil society relationships from the perspective of democracy and which paths are viable in the
years to come finally the book engages with and gives flesh to the notion of expertisation not only as a
broad political and societal diagnosis but also as a multidimensional and deeply contested process that
enfolds in concrete practices and institutional settings this text will be of key interest to scholars and
students of european studies european and european union politics democracy public policy international
relations sociology gender studies and media studies providing a timely contribution to the ongoing
questions surrounding topics which are by definition subject to varying stakeholder interpretations this
book addresses the missing link between theoretical csr concepts and everyday management practice it acts
as a guide to awaken managers to the advantages of adopting a csr mindset when developing sustainable
business strategies the book consists of three parts 1 a theoretical realm which establishes the key
concepts and rationale for the adoption of a sustainable csr approach 2 a practical realm which addresses
putting csr and sustainability into business practice 3 an educational realm which proposes how to
incorporate the concepts into teaching and training 2023 24 ugc nta net slet jrf commerce solved papers
type of book 2022 edition nta ugc net jrf set paper ii geography subject nta ugc net jrf set geography
paper 2 index cover 28 solved papers december 2012 to 2021 1900 solved questions with answers for practice
qualities easy understandable for preparation complete syllabus accommodated with all the recent changes
based on recently updated syllabus latest solved papers include type of book solved papers subject nta ugc
net jrf set paper 2 commerce index nta ugc net jrf set paper 2 commerce 24 solved papers 2012 2021
qualities easy and understandable for preparation previous years solved papers 2012 2021 complete syllabus
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accommodated with all the recent changes the book contains 24 solved papers 2022 23 nta ugc net jrf
computer science applications solved papers ugc nta net jrf english previous year solved papers 2007 2019
34 papers included table of contents 1 net jrf exam june 2019 subject english paper ii 2 net jrf exam
december 2018 subject english paper ii 3 net jrf exam july 2018 subject english paper ii 4 net jrf exam
november 2017 subject english paper ii 5 net jrf exam november 2017 subject english paper iii 6 net jrf
exam january 2017 subject english paper ii 7 net jrf exam january 2017 subject english paper iii 8 net jrf
exam july 2016 subject english paper ii 9 net jrf exam july 2016 subject english paper iii 10 net jrf exam
december 2015 subject english paper ii 11 net jrf exam december 2015 subject english paper iii 12 net jrf
exam june 2015 subject english paper ii 13 net jrf exam june 2015 subject english paper iii 14 net jrf
exam december 2014 subject english paper ii 15 net jrf exam december 2014 subject english paper iii 16 net
jrf exam june 2014 subject english paper ii 17 net jrf exam june 2014 subject english paper iii 18 net jrf
exam december 2013 subject english paper ii 19 net jrf exam december 2013 subject english paper iii 20 net
jrf exam june 2013 subject english paper ii 21 net jrf exam june 2013 subject english paper iii 22 net jrf
exam december 2012 subject english paper ii 23 net jrf exam december 2012 subject english paper iii 24 net
jrf exam june 2012 subject english paper ii 25 net jrf exam june 2012 subject english paper iii 26 net jrf
exam december 2011 subject english paper ii 27 net jrf exam june 2011 subject english paper ii 28 net jrf
exam december 2010 subject english paper ii 29 net jrf exam june 2010 subject english paper ii 30 net jrf
exam december 2009 subject english paper ii 31 net jrf exam june 2009 subject english paper ii 32 net jrf
exam december 2008 subject english paper ii 33 net jrf exam june 2008 subject english paper ii 34 net jrf
exam december 2007 subject english paper ii syllabus english net jrf university grants commission net
bureau net syllabus subject english code no 30 unit i drama unit ii poetry unit iii fiction short story
unit iv non fictional prose note the first four units must also be tested through comprehension passages
to assess critical reading critical thinking and writing skills these four units will cover all
literatures in english unit v language basic concepts theories and pedagogy english in use unit vi english
in india history evolution and futures unit vii cultural studies unit viii literary criticism unit ix
literary theory post world war ii unit x research methods and materials in english this book looks both
backward and forward with regard to the european union s political strategies towards its neighbouring
countries by bringing together the perspectives of critical geopolitics policy studies and border studies
it presents a comprehensive review of the european neighbourhood policy and how it impacts the ongoing
construction of the eu s external frontiers is the eu committed to promoting integration in a wider
european space or is a fortress europe emerging where the strengthening of internal cohesion is coupled
with the militarisation of its external borders the book aims to problematize this question by showing how
the eu s external policies are based on a mixture of openness and closure inclusion and exclusion
cooperation and securitisation the european neighbourhood policy is a controversial strategy where
regionalization and bordering homogenisations and differentiations centrifugal and centripetal forces
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proceed side by side in an explicit attempt to construct a selective mobile and fragmented border a
specific focus is devoted to the diversity of geo strategies the eu is pursuing in its neighbouring
countries and regions macro regional strategies and cross border cooperation initiatives as new scales of
cooperation and the role of other global players this is a history of 1968 written from a new perspective
that of center right student activists in west germany based on oral history interviews and new archival
sources it examines the ideas experiences and repertoires of center right students in this age of protest
writing these activists back into the history of 1968 and its afterlives including student protest
cultural revolt internationalism debates about left wing violence and the terror of the red army faction
the memory wars of the 1980s and beyond reveals that this was a broader more versatile and ultimately more
consequential phenomenon than the traditionally narrower focus on a left wing minority allows other 68ers
demonstrates that we need a more nuanced history of the 1968 generation and of generational conflict
during these years student activists comprised individuals from across the political spectrum who often
had very different ideas about what kind of a society they envisaged and how to address the shortcomings
of west german democracy 1968 was a moment of intense political conflict but it also played out within the
student body and nurtured contrasting identities this book shows that the center right involvement in 1968
had real consequences many of the protagonists of this book would go on to pursue high profile political
careers and leave their mark on west german political culturey other 68ers therefore sheds fresh light on
how west germany s center right dealt with the crisis of hegemony and political identity it experienced in
the wake of 1968 how it coped with generational change how it transformed and modernized after losing
power at the national level for the first time in 1969 and how it managed to re emerge so successfully in
the 1980s this book examines china s national security strategy by looking at the three major elements
foreign policy energy security and naval power all interactive and major influences on china s future and
its relations with the united states a decade and a half into the twenty first century beijing requires
reliable access to energy resources the navy to defend that access and foreign policies to navigate safely
toward its goals most importantly the people s liberation army navy plan must be able to safeguard china s
regional maritime interests especially the sovereignty disputes involving taiwan and the yellow east china
and south china seas many chinese naval officers and analysts think the united states is determined to
contain china and prevent it from achieving the dominant historical position to which it is entitled this
view has been strengthened by washington s shift to asia transfer of naval units to the pacific and the
march 2015 maritime strategy released by the u s navy marine corps and coast guard china s relationship
with the united states is vital to both countries and to the world the relationship is based on both
common and divergent interests in economics military operations and political goals and methods china s
international trading economy and ambition for a world class navy require effective foreign diplomacy and
participation in global affairs this policy trifecta in large part defines china s posture to the world
beijing is approximately halfway toward its mid century goal of deploying a navy capable of defending
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china s perceived maritime interests china s priorities follow president xi jinping s definition of
national security as comprehensive encompassing politics the military the economy technology the
environment and culture what this means for future chinese foreign policy choices as naval modernization
and energy security concerns enable different courses of action lies at the center of this book s
conclusions this edited collection shows how demographic analysis plays a pivotal role in planning policy
and funding decisions in australia drawing on the latest demographic data and methods these case studies
in applied demography demonstrate that population dynamics underpin the full spectrum of contemporary
social economic and political issues the contributors harness a range of demographic statistics and
develop innovative techniques demonstrating how population dynamics influence issues such as electoral
representation the distribution of government funding metropolitan and local planning the provision of
aged housing rural depopulation coastal growth ethnic diversity and the well being of australia s
indigenous community moving beyond simple statistics the case studies show that demographic methods and
models offer crucial insights into contemporary problems and provide essential perspectives to aid
efficiency equity in public policy and private sector planning together the volume represents essential
reading for students across the social sciences as for policy makers in government and private industry
the industrialisation of china prompted the biggest commodity boom of modern times soaring prices gave
rise to talk of a commodity super cycle and induced a wave of resource nationalism the author who was
chief economist at two of the world s largest mining companies describes how this resulted in a
transformation of the global mining industry explores how we judge engineering education in order to
effectively redesign courses and programs that will prepare new engineers for various professional and
academic careers shows how present approaches to assessment were shaped and what the future holds analyzes
the validity of teaching and judging engineering education shows the integral role that assessment plays
in curriculum design and implementation examines the sociotechnical system s impact on engineering
curricula as the price of oil falls bestselling author and economist jeff rubin takes us to the epicentre
of the bursting global carbon bubble and dares us to imagine a new engine for growth that does not run on
oil for a decade the vision of canada s future as an energy superpower has driven the country s political
agenda as well as the fast paced development of alberta s oil sands and the push for more pipelines like
keystone xl across the continent to bring that bitumen to market anyone who objects to pipelines and
tanker train traffic north or south of the us border is labeled a dreamer or worse an environmentalist
someone who puts the health of the planet ahead of the economic survival of their neighbours in the carbon
bubble jeff rubin compellingly shows how an economic vision that rests on oil is dead wrong changes in
energy markets in the us where domestic production is booming while demand for oil is shrinking are
quickly turning the oil dream into an economic nightmare like u s coal stocks the share values of oil
sands producers have been drastically reduced by falling fuel prices and are increasingly exposed to the
world s efforts to reduce carbon emissions rubin argues that there is a lifeline to a better future the
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very climate change that will leave much of the country s carbon unburnable could at the same time make
some of canada s other resource assets more valuable its water and its land in tomorrow s economy he
argues canada won t be an energy superpower but it has the makings of one of the world s great
breadbaskets as everything from the corn belt to viniculture heads to higher latitudes and in the global
climate that the world s carbon emissions are inexorably creating growing food will soon be a lot more
valuable than mining bitumen useful for all commerce competitive examination where objective questions are
asked like college lecturer assistant professor ugc net jrf commerce set commerce phd entrance accounts
officers pgt commerce m com entrance etc turkey s candidacy for membership of the european union has had
mixed effects on its public policies the initial degree of cohesion between eu and turkish national
policies practices and institutions has varied by the policy field in question leading to a complex
amalgam of fit and misfit between the two actors their interaction in different policy areas has had
direct influence both on turkey s accession to the eu and its own national reform process with accession
negotiations stalled and turkey s relationship with the eu increasingly tenuous it is vital to take stock
of the extent to which turkey and the eu are aligned in key policy areas the europeanization of turkish
public policies a scorecard is the first comprehensive work focusing on the impact of the eu accession
process upon turkey s public policies between 1999 and 2014 complementing the authors earlier volume
europeanization of turkey polity and politics it brings together leading specialists to provide key
analyses of the impact of europeanization on specific areas of turkey s public policy each chapter applies
a core analytical framework to examine a separate policy field resulting in a consistent and comprehensive
volume on turkey eu relations with its focused structure and extensive coverage concluding with a
scorecard enabling informed assessment of the impact of europeanization on turkey s public policy areas
this book provides a one stop resource for scholars and students alike a timely and informed assessment of
the dynamics and outcome of the europeanization of an eu candidate country s major public policy areas
this book represents an essential resource for those interested in eu turkey relations the effects of
europeanization on turkey and turkish politics 2024 25 nta ugc net jrf english solved papers ifrss the
standards set by the international accounting standards board iasb are complex and sometimes obscure
understanding their implications and applying them appropriately requires something special and that is
why international gaap 2015 is the essential tool for anyone applying auditing interpreting regulating
studying and teaching international financial reporting it provides expert interpretation and practical
guidance for busy professionals and includes in every chapter detailed analysis of how complex financial
reporting problems can be resolved appropriately and effectively the international financial reporting
group of ernst young includes financial reporting specialists from throughout the world complex technical
accounting issues are explained clearly in a practical working context that enables immediate
understanding of the point at issue international gaap 2015 is the only globally focused work on ifrss it
is not constrained by any individual country s legislation or financial reporting regulations and it
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ensures an international consistency of approach unavailable elsewhere it shows how difficult practical
issues should be approached in the complex global world of international financial reporting where ifrss
have become the accepted financial reporting system in more than 100 countries this integrated approach
provides a unique level of authoritative material for anyone involved in preparing interpreting or
auditing company accounts for regulators academic researchers and for all students of accountancy all
aspects of the detailed requirements of ifrs are dealt with on a topic by topic basis each chapter of
international gaap 2015 deals with a key area of ifrs and has a common structure for ease of use an
introduction to the background issues an explanation of relevant principles a clear exposition of the
requirements of ifrs a discussion of the implications in practice and possible alternative solutions
available worked examples extracts from real company accounts a full listing of the required disclosures
an important part to play in the process of promoting consistent comparable and high quality financial
reporting under ifrss a book that not only provides an analysis of the requirements of the standards and
the principles that they expound but also presents a unique explanation of how the standards should be
interpreted and applied in practice the chairman of trustees of the iasc foundation a standard reference
work financial times the definitive guide to financial reporting the times what does sustainable business
and net zero carbon emission mean for businesses globally how should companies globally transform into
sustainable businesses with net zero carbon emissions this book unpacks the institutional organisational
and management challenges in pursuing sustainable business and carbon neutrality for businesses in this
book henry k h wang an internationally recognised climate and business expert provides real life cases
across different countries and business sectors he outlines potential policy implications and strategy
options for companies to consider in their transitions to sustainable business practices he also explores
important new global developments in smart cities green transport and carbon solutions and how the
adoption of sustainable finance and green investments can accelerate businesses transformation this book
will appeal to anyone interested to learn more about the successful planning and execution of sustainable
business and net zero carbon neutrality transformations in light of the eurozone crisis and the growth of
asian economies have new challenges emerged for the relations between nations in these regions as the
asian consumer class grows and its culture globalizes what does this mean for the export of eurocentric
values and norms and what does the future hold for the economic political and cultural policies between
these two powerful regions this book explores the relationship between european and emerging asian
economies as globalization changes the international economic and political landscape reflecting on past
interactions and possibilities for the future the book brings together asian and european perspectives
from former politicians diplomats and academic experts to examine questions around trade and security
rights and climate change identity clashes and the colonial legacy the book is a timely consideration of
highly topical questions that will shape international politics in the twenty first century at the
crossroads of various disciplines this collective work examines the possibility of a new end user
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engagement in ongoing digital technological products and services development it provides an overview of
recent research specifically focused on the user s democratic participation and empowerment it also
enables readers to better identify the main opportunities of participatory design a concept which
encourages the blurring of the role between user and designer this allows people to escape their status as
end user and to elevate themselves to the level of creator this book explores new avenues for rethinking
the processes and practices of corporate innovation in order to cope with current socio economic and
technological changes in so doing it aims to help companies renew industrial models that allow them to
design and produce new ranges of technological products and services by giving the user an active role in
the development process far beyond the basic role of consumer intended for designers design researchers
and scientists interested in innovation and technology management this book also provides a valuable
resource for professionals involved in technology based innovation processes this book discusses and
analyses fraud and corruption cases from many industries including construction finance pharmaceutical
transport retail medical health communication education and military the book is divided into two sections
the first part presents case studies that cover several industry sectors including not only well known
frauds like bernie madoff wells fargo and the enron case but also recent events such as the theranos
elisabeth holmes case the second section of the book includes materials on fraud and corruption such as
the full text of the united nations convention against corruption the oecd convention on combating bribery
of foreign public officials in international business and the eib s anti fraud policy and whistleblowing
policy it also includes examples about current corporate anti corruption policies from companies like
apple tesla and coca cola for interested readers the book offers additionally a list of films that
realistically cover the topics fraud corruption and whistleblowing the future of international competition
law enforcement undertakes an original assessment of the eu s international cooperation agreements in the
field of competition law and is uniquely focused on the bilateral sphere often labelled as a mere interim
solution awaiting a global agreement description of the product 100 updated with the 2023 paper held on
may 14th extensive practice with 3350 mcqs of 15 years of solved papers 1 2 topper s strategy from divya
sikarwar uppcs topper 2023 air 1 valuable exam insights with special coverage on up special gs section
concept clarity with detailed explanations medellín colombia used to be the most violent city on earth but
in recent years allegedly thanks to its social urbanism approach to regeneration it has experienced a
sharp decline in violence the author explores the politics behind this decline and the complex
transformations in terms of urban development policies in medellín nta csir net jrf compulsory paper
general aptitude part a chapter wise solved papers the depletion of south africa s and in some cases the
world s natural resources and the degradation of environmental sinks including the atmosphere lakes and
rivers and land are continuing at such a rate that natural resource prices are climbing and many critical
ecosystem services that underpin human welfare are increasingly threatened the concept of the green
economy has gained increasing traction in south african policy discourses over the past few years however
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in much of this discourse it is viewed in a piecemeal way as one part or sector of the economy e g an
industrial sector dealing with manufacture and installation of renewable energy technologies and energy
efficient equipment and appliances in the view of the authors greening the south african economy requires
an application of sustainability principles and practices across the full range of primary secondary and
tertiary sectors of the economy in an integrated manner the aim of this book is therefore to apply
principles of sustainability and green economics to the entire south african socio economic system and its
major elements in an integrated and comprehensive manner on the contemporary international law scene there
are not many jurists who match the eminence and stature of abdul g koroma who served as distinguished
judge of the international court of justice for 18 years this volume of outstanding essays shielding
humanity written by renowned judges scholars and practitioners of international law in honour of judge
koroma discuss both classical and contemporary topics of significant relevance to the current and future
of international law this insightful book provides a comprehensive survey of urban development in hong
kong since 1841 pui yin ho explores the ways in which the social economic and political environments of
different eras have influenced the city s development from colonial governance wartime experiences high
density development and the return to chinese sovereignty in 1997 through to contemporary challenges this
book explores forward looking ideas that urban planning can offer to lead the city in the future
evaluating the relationship between town planning and social change this book looks at how a local hong
kong identity emerged in the face of conflict and compromise between chinese and european cultures in
doing so it brings a fresh perspective to urban research providing historical context and direction for
the future development of the city hong kong s urban development experience offers not only a model for
other chinese cities but also a better understanding of asian cities more broadly urban studies scholars
will find this an exemplary case study of a developing urban landscape town planners and architects will
also benefit from reading this comprehensive book as it shows how hong kong can be taken to the next stage
of urban development and modernisation this book offers the first exploration into the development of
social enterprises in the greater china region consisting of hong kong macau taiwan and mainland china by
drawing on the research and experience of over a dozen scholars and practitioners from across the area it
offers a picture of how a strong state can play an important role as a catalyst in developing the social
entrepreneurship sector particularly by legitimizing it it delves into the role and impact of institutions
and policy on the development of social enterprises and explains how micro and macro factors might
interact in influencing social entrepreneurship structured in two parts policy and cases it reveals the
historical development of the social enterprises sector in the chinese context and then illustrates this
using cases studies providing an alternative view of social entrepreneurship by highlighting the
importance of context in this new sector the book questions whether or not social entrepreneurship is
preferable to more conventional models of development sparking new interest and offering fresh insight
into social entrepreneurship in the greater china region this book will be useful to students and scholars
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of chinese studies business studies and sociology the presented book uppsc uttar pradesh public service
commission general studies paper i preliminary examination solved papers is a compilation of previous
years examination question papers 2023 2005 aspirants can find all these question papers easily where most
of the syllabus is covered in the form of mcqs the solutions are supplemented lucidly with analytical
explanations to promote a clearer understanding to various levels of questions depending upon the
complexity this book seeks to make the aspirants fully aware about the developments in the papers
throughout these years along with preparing them to face the upcoming examination with confidence this
book examines how since about 2008 the economy of taiwan has become ever more deeply integrated into the
economy of china it goes beyond a consideration of trade and investment flows and discusses also the large
population flows the growing integration of the two financial systems and the nature of the deep economic
integration at the industry and firm level it considers the impact of growing economic integration on
society and politics assesses how china taiwan economic integration is affecting the east asian region
more widely and explores the implications for international relations including the united states
dominance in the region overall the book presents a comprehensive analysis of all the issues this volume
presents eight perspectives on urban space by investigating parkour anxiety in johannesburg young adults
in cork city shop windows and resistance tuscan utopias neo bohemian cafés moralising theme parks and the
evolution of the hipster in sustainable governance in hybrid organizations the author linne marie lauesen
explores how businesses that have succeeded in conducting sustainable governance manage and govern their
sustainable performance in other words how they manage to be economically socially and environmentally
sustainable in this respect hybrid organizations that are formed as businesses with a mission to be
sustainable and to provide services for society such as water companies are a good point of departure
water companies are highly regulated whilst working primarily for the betterment of society and on behalf
of generations to come for whom clean and plentiful water and the preservation of nature is a must linne
marie has dug deep into these types of hybrid organizations in order to reveal which mechanisms of
organizational governance for sustainability are at play and how these organizations manage to balance
their triple bottom lines in order to survive financially socially and environmentally and make a business
out of their conduct balancing these three bottom lines in a sustainable way is explained in a clear and
accessible way and the juxtaposition between non profit and for profit water companies will show how this
model can be transferred to other business spheres the essays in this book authored by academics from the
faculties of law at the university of johannesburg and nelson mandela university respectively emanate from
a joint research project and conference arranged by the faculties in 2018 the essays focus on public law
issues impacting on governance and accountability in south african law and in international and regional
law but with a specific focus on problems afflicting the african continent climate change is a pressing
international political issue for which a practical but principled solution is urgently required climate
justice in a non ideal world aims to make normative theorising on climate justice more relevant and
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applicable to political realities and public policy the motivation behind this edited collection is that
normative theorising has something to offer even in an imperfect world mired by partial compliance and
unfavourable circumstances in the last years a lively debate has sprung up in political philosophy about
non ideal theory and there has also been an upsurge of interest in the various normative issues raised by
climate change such as intergenerational justice transnational harm collective action or risk assessment
however there has been little systematic discussion of the links between climate justice and non ideal
theory even though the former would seem like a paradigm example of the relevance of the latter the aim of
this edited volume is to address this in doing so the volume presents original work from leading experts
on climate ethics including several who have participated in climate policy the first part of the book
discusses those facets of the debate on climate justice that become relevant due to the shortcomings of
current global action on climate change the second part makes specific suggestions for adjusting current
policies and negotiating procedures in ways that are feasible in the relatively short term while still
decreasing the distance between current climate policy and the ideal the chapters in the third and final
part reflect upon how philosophical work can be brought to bear on the debates in climate science
communication and politics 2023 24 nta ugc net jrf teaching research aptitude 82 sets
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Ships and Offshore Structures XIX
2015-09-03

this three volume work presents the proceedings from the 19th international ship and offshore structures
congress held in cascais portugal on 7th to 10th september 2015 the international ship and offshore
structures congress issc is a forum for the exchange of information by experts undertaking and applying
marine structural research the aim of

Expertisation and Democracy in Europe
2017-11-27

expertisation and democracy in europe provides a much needed account of the role and re organisation of
expertise and expert knowledge in europe and the european union in a broad range of policy spheres
contributing to the debate triggered by the recent crises it brings novel perspectives to debates on
technocracy and our understanding of the relations between knowledge experts and democracy the book
explores and assesses new and old linkages between knowledge expertise and democracy and expands and
deepens the current debates by addressing questions such as what is the role of expertise in europe how is
knowledge of different kinds embedded in and decisive for democratic practice in contemporary democracies
how are we to assess recent transformations of the expert citizens and government civil society
relationships from the perspective of democracy and which paths are viable in the years to come finally
the book engages with and gives flesh to the notion of expertisation not only as a broad political and
societal diagnosis but also as a multidimensional and deeply contested process that enfolds in concrete
practices and institutional settings this text will be of key interest to scholars and students of
european studies european and european union politics democracy public policy international relations
sociology gender studies and media studies

New Perspectives on Corporate Social Responsibility
2015-04-14

providing a timely contribution to the ongoing questions surrounding topics which are by definition
subject to varying stakeholder interpretations this book addresses the missing link between theoretical
csr concepts and everyday management practice it acts as a guide to awaken managers to the advantages of

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


dodici (Read Only)

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

adopting a csr mindset when developing sustainable business strategies the book consists of three parts 1
a theoretical realm which establishes the key concepts and rationale for the adoption of a sustainable csr
approach 2 a practical realm which addresses putting csr and sustainability into business practice 3 an
educational realm which proposes how to incorporate the concepts into teaching and training

Commerce Solved Papers (2023-24 UGC NTA NET/SLET/JRF)
2022-05-02

2023 24 ugc nta net slet jrf commerce solved papers

NTA UGC NET/JRF/SET Paper II Geography 28 Solved Papers (2012–2021)
2022-04-29

type of book 2022 edition nta ugc net jrf set paper ii geography subject nta ugc net jrf set geography
paper 2 index cover 28 solved papers december 2012 to 2021 1900 solved questions with answers for practice
qualities easy understandable for preparation complete syllabus accommodated with all the recent changes
based on recently updated syllabus latest solved papers include

NTA UGC NET/JRF/Set Paper 2 Commerce 24 Solved Papers (2012–2021)
2015-06-11

type of book solved papers subject nta ugc net jrf set paper 2 commerce index nta ugc net jrf set paper 2
commerce 24 solved papers 2012 2021 qualities easy and understandable for preparation previous years
solved papers 2012 2021 complete syllabus accommodated with all the recent changes the book contains 24
solved papers

Computer Science & Applications
2021

2022 23 nta ugc net jrf computer science applications solved papers
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NET/JRF English Previous Year Solved Papers 2007-2019 (34 Papers
Included)
2016-09-15

ugc nta net jrf english previous year solved papers 2007 2019 34 papers included table of contents 1 net
jrf exam june 2019 subject english paper ii 2 net jrf exam december 2018 subject english paper ii 3 net
jrf exam july 2018 subject english paper ii 4 net jrf exam november 2017 subject english paper ii 5 net
jrf exam november 2017 subject english paper iii 6 net jrf exam january 2017 subject english paper ii 7
net jrf exam january 2017 subject english paper iii 8 net jrf exam july 2016 subject english paper ii 9
net jrf exam july 2016 subject english paper iii 10 net jrf exam december 2015 subject english paper ii 11
net jrf exam december 2015 subject english paper iii 12 net jrf exam june 2015 subject english paper ii 13
net jrf exam june 2015 subject english paper iii 14 net jrf exam december 2014 subject english paper ii 15
net jrf exam december 2014 subject english paper iii 16 net jrf exam june 2014 subject english paper ii 17
net jrf exam june 2014 subject english paper iii 18 net jrf exam december 2013 subject english paper ii 19
net jrf exam december 2013 subject english paper iii 20 net jrf exam june 2013 subject english paper ii 21
net jrf exam june 2013 subject english paper iii 22 net jrf exam december 2012 subject english paper ii 23
net jrf exam december 2012 subject english paper iii 24 net jrf exam june 2012 subject english paper ii 25
net jrf exam june 2012 subject english paper iii 26 net jrf exam december 2011 subject english paper ii 27
net jrf exam june 2011 subject english paper ii 28 net jrf exam december 2010 subject english paper ii 29
net jrf exam june 2010 subject english paper ii 30 net jrf exam december 2009 subject english paper ii 31
net jrf exam june 2009 subject english paper ii 32 net jrf exam december 2008 subject english paper ii 33
net jrf exam june 2008 subject english paper ii 34 net jrf exam december 2007 subject english paper ii
syllabus english net jrf university grants commission net bureau net syllabus subject english code no 30
unit i drama unit ii poetry unit iii fiction short story unit iv non fictional prose note the first four
units must also be tested through comprehension passages to assess critical reading critical thinking and
writing skills these four units will cover all literatures in english unit v language basic concepts
theories and pedagogy english in use unit vi english in india history evolution and futures unit vii
cultural studies unit viii literary criticism unit ix literary theory post world war ii unit x research
methods and materials in english

Neighbourhood Policy and the Construction of the European External
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Borders
2015-11-25

this book looks both backward and forward with regard to the european union s political strategies towards
its neighbouring countries by bringing together the perspectives of critical geopolitics policy studies
and border studies it presents a comprehensive review of the european neighbourhood policy and how it
impacts the ongoing construction of the eu s external frontiers is the eu committed to promoting
integration in a wider european space or is a fortress europe emerging where the strengthening of internal
cohesion is coupled with the militarisation of its external borders the book aims to problematize this
question by showing how the eu s external policies are based on a mixture of openness and closure
inclusion and exclusion cooperation and securitisation the european neighbourhood policy is a
controversial strategy where regionalization and bordering homogenisations and differentiations
centrifugal and centripetal forces proceed side by side in an explicit attempt to construct a selective
mobile and fragmented border a specific focus is devoted to the diversity of geo strategies the eu is
pursuing in its neighbouring countries and regions macro regional strategies and cross border cooperation
initiatives as new scales of cooperation and the role of other global players

The Other '68ers
2015-06-02

this is a history of 1968 written from a new perspective that of center right student activists in west
germany based on oral history interviews and new archival sources it examines the ideas experiences and
repertoires of center right students in this age of protest writing these activists back into the history
of 1968 and its afterlives including student protest cultural revolt internationalism debates about left
wing violence and the terror of the red army faction the memory wars of the 1980s and beyond reveals that
this was a broader more versatile and ultimately more consequential phenomenon than the traditionally
narrower focus on a left wing minority allows other 68ers demonstrates that we need a more nuanced history
of the 1968 generation and of generational conflict during these years student activists comprised
individuals from across the political spectrum who often had very different ideas about what kind of a
society they envisaged and how to address the shortcomings of west german democracy 1968 was a moment of
intense political conflict but it also played out within the student body and nurtured contrasting
identities this book shows that the center right involvement in 1968 had real consequences many of the
protagonists of this book would go on to pursue high profile political careers and leave their mark on
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west german political culturey other 68ers therefore sheds fresh light on how west germany s center right
dealt with the crisis of hegemony and political identity it experienced in the wake of 1968 how it coped
with generational change how it transformed and modernized after losing power at the national level for
the first time in 1969 and how it managed to re emerge so successfully in the 1980s

China's Quest for Great Power
2016-02-23

this book examines china s national security strategy by looking at the three major elements foreign
policy energy security and naval power all interactive and major influences on china s future and its
relations with the united states a decade and a half into the twenty first century beijing requires
reliable access to energy resources the navy to defend that access and foreign policies to navigate safely
toward its goals most importantly the people s liberation army navy plan must be able to safeguard china s
regional maritime interests especially the sovereignty disputes involving taiwan and the yellow east china
and south china seas many chinese naval officers and analysts think the united states is determined to
contain china and prevent it from achieving the dominant historical position to which it is entitled this
view has been strengthened by washington s shift to asia transfer of naval units to the pacific and the
march 2015 maritime strategy released by the u s navy marine corps and coast guard china s relationship
with the united states is vital to both countries and to the world the relationship is based on both
common and divergent interests in economics military operations and political goals and methods china s
international trading economy and ambition for a world class navy require effective foreign diplomacy and
participation in global affairs this policy trifecta in large part defines china s posture to the world
beijing is approximately halfway toward its mid century goal of deploying a navy capable of defending
china s perceived maritime interests china s priorities follow president xi jinping s definition of
national security as comprehensive encompassing politics the military the economy technology the
environment and culture what this means for future chinese foreign policy choices as naval modernization
and energy security concerns enable different courses of action lies at the center of this book s
conclusions

Demography for Planning and Policy: Australian Case Studies
2015-05-12

this edited collection shows how demographic analysis plays a pivotal role in planning policy and funding

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


dodici (Read Only)

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

decisions in australia drawing on the latest demographic data and methods these case studies in applied
demography demonstrate that population dynamics underpin the full spectrum of contemporary social economic
and political issues the contributors harness a range of demographic statistics and develop innovative
techniques demonstrating how population dynamics influence issues such as electoral representation the
distribution of government funding metropolitan and local planning the provision of aged housing rural
depopulation coastal growth ethnic diversity and the well being of australia s indigenous community moving
beyond simple statistics the case studies show that demographic methods and models offer crucial insights
into contemporary problems and provide essential perspectives to aid efficiency equity in public policy
and private sector planning together the volume represents essential reading for students across the
social sciences as for policy makers in government and private industry

The Remaking of the Mining Industry
2015-09-16

the industrialisation of china prompted the biggest commodity boom of modern times soaring prices gave
rise to talk of a commodity super cycle and induced a wave of resource nationalism the author who was
chief economist at two of the world s largest mining companies describes how this resulted in a
transformation of the global mining industry

The Assessment of Learning in Engineering Education
2015-06-12

explores how we judge engineering education in order to effectively redesign courses and programs that
will prepare new engineers for various professional and academic careers shows how present approaches to
assessment were shaped and what the future holds analyzes the validity of teaching and judging engineering
education shows the integral role that assessment plays in curriculum design and implementation examines
the sociotechnical system s impact on engineering curricula

The Carbon Bubble
2015-03-10

as the price of oil falls bestselling author and economist jeff rubin takes us to the epicentre of the
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bursting global carbon bubble and dares us to imagine a new engine for growth that does not run on oil for
a decade the vision of canada s future as an energy superpower has driven the country s political agenda
as well as the fast paced development of alberta s oil sands and the push for more pipelines like keystone
xl across the continent to bring that bitumen to market anyone who objects to pipelines and tanker train
traffic north or south of the us border is labeled a dreamer or worse an environmentalist someone who puts
the health of the planet ahead of the economic survival of their neighbours in the carbon bubble jeff
rubin compellingly shows how an economic vision that rests on oil is dead wrong changes in energy markets
in the us where domestic production is booming while demand for oil is shrinking are quickly turning the
oil dream into an economic nightmare like u s coal stocks the share values of oil sands producers have
been drastically reduced by falling fuel prices and are increasingly exposed to the world s efforts to
reduce carbon emissions rubin argues that there is a lifeline to a better future the very climate change
that will leave much of the country s carbon unburnable could at the same time make some of canada s other
resource assets more valuable its water and its land in tomorrow s economy he argues canada won t be an
energy superpower but it has the makings of one of the world s great breadbaskets as everything from the
corn belt to viniculture heads to higher latitudes and in the global climate that the world s carbon
emissions are inexorably creating growing food will soon be a lot more valuable than mining bitumen

Objective Question Commerce - Financial Management
2023-05-01

useful for all commerce competitive examination where objective questions are asked like college lecturer
assistant professor ugc net jrf commerce set commerce phd entrance accounts officers pgt commerce m com
entrance etc

The Europeanization of Turkish Public Policies
2015-05-20

turkey s candidacy for membership of the european union has had mixed effects on its public policies the
initial degree of cohesion between eu and turkish national policies practices and institutions has varied
by the policy field in question leading to a complex amalgam of fit and misfit between the two actors
their interaction in different policy areas has had direct influence both on turkey s accession to the eu
and its own national reform process with accession negotiations stalled and turkey s relationship with the
eu increasingly tenuous it is vital to take stock of the extent to which turkey and the eu are aligned in
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key policy areas the europeanization of turkish public policies a scorecard is the first comprehensive
work focusing on the impact of the eu accession process upon turkey s public policies between 1999 and
2014 complementing the authors earlier volume europeanization of turkey polity and politics it brings
together leading specialists to provide key analyses of the impact of europeanization on specific areas of
turkey s public policy each chapter applies a core analytical framework to examine a separate policy field
resulting in a consistent and comprehensive volume on turkey eu relations with its focused structure and
extensive coverage concluding with a scorecard enabling informed assessment of the impact of
europeanization on turkey s public policy areas this book provides a one stop resource for scholars and
students alike a timely and informed assessment of the dynamics and outcome of the europeanization of an
eu candidate country s major public policy areas this book represents an essential resource for those
interested in eu turkey relations the effects of europeanization on turkey and turkish politics

2024-25 NTA UGC-NET/JRF English Solved Papers
2015-01-12

2024 25 nta ugc net jrf english solved papers

HL 5 - Investigative Select Committees in the 2010-15 Parliament
2022-10-11

ifrss the standards set by the international accounting standards board iasb are complex and sometimes
obscure understanding their implications and applying them appropriately requires something special and
that is why international gaap 2015 is the essential tool for anyone applying auditing interpreting
regulating studying and teaching international financial reporting it provides expert interpretation and
practical guidance for busy professionals and includes in every chapter detailed analysis of how complex
financial reporting problems can be resolved appropriately and effectively the international financial
reporting group of ernst young includes financial reporting specialists from throughout the world complex
technical accounting issues are explained clearly in a practical working context that enables immediate
understanding of the point at issue international gaap 2015 is the only globally focused work on ifrss it
is not constrained by any individual country s legislation or financial reporting regulations and it
ensures an international consistency of approach unavailable elsewhere it shows how difficult practical
issues should be approached in the complex global world of international financial reporting where ifrss
have become the accepted financial reporting system in more than 100 countries this integrated approach
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provides a unique level of authoritative material for anyone involved in preparing interpreting or
auditing company accounts for regulators academic researchers and for all students of accountancy all
aspects of the detailed requirements of ifrs are dealt with on a topic by topic basis each chapter of
international gaap 2015 deals with a key area of ifrs and has a common structure for ease of use an
introduction to the background issues an explanation of relevant principles a clear exposition of the
requirements of ifrs a discussion of the implications in practice and possible alternative solutions
available worked examples extracts from real company accounts a full listing of the required disclosures
an important part to play in the process of promoting consistent comparable and high quality financial
reporting under ifrss a book that not only provides an analysis of the requirements of the standards and
the principles that they expound but also presents a unique explanation of how the standards should be
interpreted and applied in practice the chairman of trustees of the iasc foundation a standard reference
work financial times the definitive guide to financial reporting the times

International GAAP 2015
2018-10-25

what does sustainable business and net zero carbon emission mean for businesses globally how should
companies globally transform into sustainable businesses with net zero carbon emissions this book unpacks
the institutional organisational and management challenges in pursuing sustainable business and carbon
neutrality for businesses in this book henry k h wang an internationally recognised climate and business
expert provides real life cases across different countries and business sectors he outlines potential
policy implications and strategy options for companies to consider in their transitions to sustainable
business practices he also explores important new global developments in smart cities green transport and
carbon solutions and how the adoption of sustainable finance and green investments can accelerate
businesses transformation this book will appeal to anyone interested to learn more about the successful
planning and execution of sustainable business and net zero carbon neutrality transformations

The Roadmap for Sustainable Business and Net Zero Carbon Emission
2023-08-09

in light of the eurozone crisis and the growth of asian economies have new challenges emerged for the
relations between nations in these regions as the asian consumer class grows and its culture globalizes
what does this mean for the export of eurocentric values and norms and what does the future hold for the
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economic political and cultural policies between these two powerful regions this book explores the
relationship between european and emerging asian economies as globalization changes the international
economic and political landscape reflecting on past interactions and possibilities for the future the book
brings together asian and european perspectives from former politicians diplomats and academic experts to
examine questions around trade and security rights and climate change identity clashes and the colonial
legacy the book is a timely consideration of highly topical questions that will shape international
politics in the twenty first century

Europe in Emerging Asia
2015-01-23

at the crossroads of various disciplines this collective work examines the possibility of a new end user
engagement in ongoing digital technological products and services development it provides an overview of
recent research specifically focused on the user s democratic participation and empowerment it also
enables readers to better identify the main opportunities of participatory design a concept which
encourages the blurring of the role between user and designer this allows people to escape their status as
end user and to elevate themselves to the level of creator this book explores new avenues for rethinking
the processes and practices of corporate innovation in order to cope with current socio economic and
technological changes in so doing it aims to help companies renew industrial models that allow them to
design and produce new ranges of technological products and services by giving the user an active role in
the development process far beyond the basic role of consumer intended for designers design researchers
and scientists interested in innovation and technology management this book also provides a valuable
resource for professionals involved in technology based innovation processes

Empowering Users through Design
2016-02-23

this book discusses and analyses fraud and corruption cases from many industries including construction
finance pharmaceutical transport retail medical health communication education and military the book is
divided into two sections the first part presents case studies that cover several industry sectors
including not only well known frauds like bernie madoff wells fargo and the enron case but also recent
events such as the theranos elisabeth holmes case the second section of the book includes materials on
fraud and corruption such as the full text of the united nations convention against corruption the oecd
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convention on combating bribery of foreign public officials in international business and the eib s anti
fraud policy and whistleblowing policy it also includes examples about current corporate anti corruption
policies from companies like apple tesla and coca cola for interested readers the book offers additionally
a list of films that realistically cover the topics fraud corruption and whistleblowing

Fraud and Corruption
2015-06-12

the future of international competition law enforcement undertakes an original assessment of the eu s
international cooperation agreements in the field of competition law and is uniquely focused on the
bilateral sphere often labelled as a mere interim solution awaiting a global agreement

The Future of International Competition Law Enforcement
2018-09-28

description of the product 100 updated with the 2023 paper held on may 14th extensive practice with 3350
mcqs of 15 years of solved papers 1 2 topper s strategy from divya sikarwar uppcs topper 2023 air 1
valuable exam insights with special coverage on up special gs section concept clarity with detailed
explanations

UPPSC Prelims 15 Year-Wise Solved Papers General Studies Paper-I
(2009-2023) General Studies (CSAT) Paper-II (2013-2023) For 2024 Exam
2020-02-04

medellín colombia used to be the most violent city on earth but in recent years allegedly thanks to its
social urbanism approach to regeneration it has experienced a sharp decline in violence the author
explores the politics behind this decline and the complex transformations in terms of urban development
policies in medellín
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Social Urbanism and the Politics of Violence
2016-03-31

nta csir net jrf compulsory paper general aptitude part a chapter wise solved papers

NTA-CSIR-NET/JRF (Compulsory Paper) General Aptitude: Part A
2015-10-30

the depletion of south africa s and in some cases the world s natural resources and the degradation of
environmental sinks including the atmosphere lakes and rivers and land are continuing at such a rate that
natural resource prices are climbing and many critical ecosystem services that underpin human welfare are
increasingly threatened the concept of the green economy has gained increasing traction in south african
policy discourses over the past few years however in much of this discourse it is viewed in a piecemeal
way as one part or sector of the economy e g an industrial sector dealing with manufacture and
installation of renewable energy technologies and energy efficient equipment and appliances in the view of
the authors greening the south african economy requires an application of sustainability principles and
practices across the full range of primary secondary and tertiary sectors of the economy in an integrated
manner the aim of this book is therefore to apply principles of sustainability and green economics to the
entire south african socio economic system and its major elements in an integrated and comprehensive
manner

Greening the South African Economy
2019-07-22

on the contemporary international law scene there are not many jurists who match the eminence and stature
of abdul g koroma who served as distinguished judge of the international court of justice for 18 years
this volume of outstanding essays shielding humanity written by renowned judges scholars and practitioners
of international law in honour of judge koroma discuss both classical and contemporary topics of
significant relevance to the current and future of international law
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Shielding Humanity
2016-03-03

this insightful book provides a comprehensive survey of urban development in hong kong since 1841 pui yin
ho explores the ways in which the social economic and political environments of different eras have
influenced the city s development from colonial governance wartime experiences high density development
and the return to chinese sovereignty in 1997 through to contemporary challenges this book explores
forward looking ideas that urban planning can offer to lead the city in the future evaluating the
relationship between town planning and social change this book looks at how a local hong kong identity
emerged in the face of conflict and compromise between chinese and european cultures in doing so it brings
a fresh perspective to urban research providing historical context and direction for the future
development of the city hong kong s urban development experience offers not only a model for other chinese
cities but also a better understanding of asian cities more broadly urban studies scholars will find this
an exemplary case study of a developing urban landscape town planners and architects will also benefit
from reading this comprehensive book as it shows how hong kong can be taken to the next stage of urban
development and modernisation

Making Hong Kong
2020-10-27

this book offers the first exploration into the development of social enterprises in the greater china
region consisting of hong kong macau taiwan and mainland china by drawing on the research and experience
of over a dozen scholars and practitioners from across the area it offers a picture of how a strong state
can play an important role as a catalyst in developing the social entrepreneurship sector particularly by
legitimizing it it delves into the role and impact of institutions and policy on the development of social
enterprises and explains how micro and macro factors might interact in influencing social entrepreneurship
structured in two parts policy and cases it reveals the historical development of the social enterprises
sector in the chinese context and then illustrates this using cases studies providing an alternative view
of social entrepreneurship by highlighting the importance of context in this new sector the book questions
whether or not social entrepreneurship is preferable to more conventional models of development sparking
new interest and offering fresh insight into social entrepreneurship in the greater china region this book
will be useful to students and scholars of chinese studies business studies and sociology
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36 NTA UGC NET Paper 1 Year-wise Solved Papers (2020 to 2004) 4th
Edition
2016

the presented book uppsc uttar pradesh public service commission general studies paper i preliminary
examination solved papers is a compilation of previous years examination question papers 2023 2005
aspirants can find all these question papers easily where most of the syllabus is covered in the form of
mcqs the solutions are supplemented lucidly with analytical explanations to promote a clearer
understanding to various levels of questions depending upon the complexity this book seeks to make the
aspirants fully aware about the developments in the papers throughout these years along with preparing
them to face the upcoming examination with confidence

Social Entrepreneurship in the Greater China Region

this book examines how since about 2008 the economy of taiwan has become ever more deeply integrated into
the economy of china it goes beyond a consideration of trade and investment flows and discusses also the
large population flows the growing integration of the two financial systems and the nature of the deep
economic integration at the industry and firm level it considers the impact of growing economic
integration on society and politics assesses how china taiwan economic integration is affecting the east
asian region more widely and explores the implications for international relations including the united
states dominance in the region overall the book presents a comprehensive analysis of all the issues

UPPSC UP Combined State/Upper Subordinate Services General Studies
(Paper-1) Preliminary Examination | Solved Papers 2023–2005

this volume presents eight perspectives on urban space by investigating parkour anxiety in johannesburg
young adults in cork city shop windows and resistance tuscan utopias neo bohemian cafés moralising theme
parks and the evolution of the hipster
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China-Taiwan Rapprochement

in sustainable governance in hybrid organizations the author linne marie lauesen explores how businesses
that have succeeded in conducting sustainable governance manage and govern their sustainable performance
in other words how they manage to be economically socially and environmentally sustainable in this respect
hybrid organizations that are formed as businesses with a mission to be sustainable and to provide
services for society such as water companies are a good point of departure water companies are highly
regulated whilst working primarily for the betterment of society and on behalf of generations to come for
whom clean and plentiful water and the preservation of nature is a must linne marie has dug deep into
these types of hybrid organizations in order to reveal which mechanisms of organizational governance for
sustainability are at play and how these organizations manage to balance their triple bottom lines in
order to survive financially socially and environmentally and make a business out of their conduct
balancing these three bottom lines in a sustainable way is explained in a clear and accessible way and the
juxtaposition between non profit and for profit water companies will show how this model can be
transferred to other business spheres

Urban Assemblage

the essays in this book authored by academics from the faculties of law at the university of johannesburg
and nelson mandela university respectively emanate from a joint research project and conference arranged
by the faculties in 2018 the essays focus on public law issues impacting on governance and accountability
in south african law and in international and regional law but with a specific focus on problems
afflicting the african continent

Sustainable Governance in Hybrid Organizations

climate change is a pressing international political issue for which a practical but principled solution
is urgently required climate justice in a non ideal world aims to make normative theorising on climate
justice more relevant and applicable to political realities and public policy the motivation behind this
edited collection is that normative theorising has something to offer even in an imperfect world mired by
partial compliance and unfavourable circumstances in the last years a lively debate has sprung up in
political philosophy about non ideal theory and there has also been an upsurge of interest in the various
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normative issues raised by climate change such as intergenerational justice transnational harm collective
action or risk assessment however there has been little systematic discussion of the links between climate
justice and non ideal theory even though the former would seem like a paradigm example of the relevance of
the latter the aim of this edited volume is to address this in doing so the volume presents original work
from leading experts on climate ethics including several who have participated in climate policy the first
part of the book discusses those facets of the debate on climate justice that become relevant due to the
shortcomings of current global action on climate change the second part makes specific suggestions for
adjusting current policies and negotiating procedures in ways that are feasible in the relatively short
term while still decreasing the distance between current climate policy and the ideal the chapters in the
third and final part reflect upon how philosophical work can be brought to bear on the debates in climate
science communication and politics

Select Essays on Governance and Accountability Issues in Public Law

2023 24 nta ugc net jrf teaching research aptitude 82 sets

Climate Justice in a Non-ideal World

Teaching & Research Aptitude Solved Papers
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